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From: George Coxhead [mailto:Coxhead_George@nlvmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 10:30 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: opposing onerous regulations on non securities products 

I am a registered rep and insurance professional, and I am urging you to not include fixed, and equity 
indexed insurance products under the same regulatory finra oversight as securities. When you study the 
products, it makes no sense at all, it adds unnecessary paperwork for the client and rep. It is illogical, 
because of the safety of the products, and their stark contrast to securities. To treat a non securities 
product as a security is foolish. I look forward to your use of common sense to decide this matter. 
Sincerely, George Coxhead 
 
George Coxhead is a Registered Representative and Investment Advisor Representative of Equity 
Services, Inc., Securities and investment advisory services are offered solely by Equity Services Inc., 
member FINRA/SIPC, a Registered Broker/Dealer and Registered Investment Advisor.  The Teague 
Group is independent of Equity Services, Inc. 
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